

B.M.W.

RIDERS

OF

TOLEDO, INC. 1415 MOTT AVE., TOLEDO, OHIO 43605



NEWSLETTER

MARCH 1977

The February meeting consisted motly of a discussion of our up, and comming Rally on May 20, 21, and 22nd. It was voted in, at the December meeting, that all members attending the Rally would pay a \$2.00 camping fee. Liz prought this up again at the Feb. meeting, and didn't feel this was right. As it turned out, no one was sure if this charge was for the campsite, or per head. Tom Fuchs is to check this out, and report to the membership at the March meeting. Liz was voted \$65.00 for advertising the Rally. Joe Wright has a great idea for advertising the Rally. He wants to have posters made up with preregistration forms in a pocket at the bottom. Fosters will then be sent to all area BMW dealers, and displayed in their customer area. Joe figured the cost of having these Fosters made up at about \$25.00. But since the Feb. meeting Norm Radke has got in touch with Joe, and said he could get the job done for about 6 or 7 dollars. A white hat to Norm, and lets get behind Joe on this. Vote him the money to get the job done. After all advertising is what makes areally great Rally, or one that is just so-so. And we want this one to be the biggest, and the best.

COMMITTEES: As you can see from the following list, we have a few more volunteers than last month, but it's not enough. What's wrong with the rest of you people?? C'mon it's your Rally. VOLUNTEER NOW. In the list that follows, the persons name that is underlined is committee manager, and will direct the activities of his or her committee. The committee manager will be directed by the Rally chairman, Joe Wright. It will be up to the committee manager to find out what is needed from Joe. Then he or she will direct their committee members accordingly. By the same token, if your committee is planning something special, let Joe know so it can be figured into the over-all program. Those of you who are going to be on #5, Field Events, and Contests. Lets put our heads togather, and try to come up with something a little different than what has been done before in field events, and maybe a contest for the female riders, and best looking bike, BMW of course, and -----, and ------, and -------,

NEW MEMBER: We welcome to the BMW Riders of Toledo, Dave Keil, who was voted in at the February meeting. Frospective members attending the Feb. meeting were Gayle Snively, Marjorie Ashton, and Denny Damschroder. By the way Marjorie just bought a new R60/7 for the 77 riding season. Way to go Marjorie!!

DUES: Your treasurer, Mike Todd says there are a few of you who haven't paid your dues as of yet. C'mon y'all pay so Mike can get his books up to date!!

NEWS and VIEWS: I am not going to mention any names, but there are a couple of cycle-persons in the area, with both BMW's painted alike. It's black with gold flecks, then pin-stripped in gold, with white accessaries. Really sharpe. The only way you can tell them apart, is that one of the cycle-persons looks pregnant.

MEETING: Our next meeting will be Tuesday March 8, 1977 at Woodland Estates Mobile Home Park on Oregon Rd. at 8:00 P. M. See Ya Thar.

WITH YOUR SUPFORT. WE CAN GROW

Rita Morgan Newsletter Editor